
CNSI  to  Present  at  Maximo
User Group
ROCKVILLE, MD – CNSI, a provider of innovative IT business
solutions  for  government  and  commercial  enterprises,  today
announced  that  Wayne  Roberts,  Vice  President  of  CNSI’s
Consulting Services Group, will address the Northeast Working
MAXIMO User Group (NEWMUG) on “The Tangibles & Intangibles of
Complex  System  Implementation.”WHO:  Wayne  Roberts,  Vice
President, Consulting Services Group, CNSIWayne Roberts has
more  than  25  years  of  experience  leading  strategy  and
architecture  initiatives  in  various  industries,  including
manufacturing, utilities, healthcare, insurance, banking, and
financi
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WHO: Wayne Roberts, Vice President, Consulting Services Group,
CNSIWayne Roberts has more than 25 years of experience leading
strategy and architecture initiatives in various industries,
including  manufacturing,  utilities,  healthcare,  insurance,
banking,  and  financial  services.  Prior  to  joining  CNSI,
Roberts served in leadership roles at Bank of America, MBNA
America,  Shearson,  Lehman,  American  Express,  and  Platinum
Technologies. Roberts is also the founder of “ImagineTV, ” a
large  broadcasting  network.  He  received  a  B.S.  degree  in
Communications and Applied Technology at Drexel University.

WHAT:  “The  Tangibles  &  Intangibles  of  Complex  System
Implementation” As businesses become more dependent on vendor-
supplied  technology  and  services  to  transform  their
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organizations,  conflicts  can  arise  among  these  sometimes
competing groups. This presentation will address how conflicts
can  be  rectified  and  mitigated.  Roberts  will  outline  the
underlining challenges facing today’s organizations as they
attempt to implement complex vendor solutions. He will provide
best practices to ensure a successful implementation. WHEN:
Thursday, September 25, 2008 at 1 p.m.WHERE: Hyatt Regency –
New Brunswick, 2 Albany Street, New Brunswick, New JerseyFore
more information or to set up an interview with Wayne Roberts,
please  contact  Kristin  Martell  at  (301)  634-4612  or
kristin.martell@cns-inc.com,  or  Michael  Davidson  at  (301)
634-4570 or michael.davidson@cns-inc.com.

ABOUT CNSI

CNSI is a full-service IT business solutions provider that has
enjoyed  steady  growth  since  its  incorporation  in  1994.
Headquartered in Rockville, Maryland with offices throughout
the U.S., CNSI delivers a broad portfolio of IT and business
process outsourcing solutions to a diverse base of commercial
and  government  clients,  including  Department  of  Homeland
Security,  Federal  Aviation  Administration,  Department  of
Energy,  Amtrak,  and  several  state  agencies.  For  more
information,  please  visit  www.cns-inc.com.


